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REF: BPMS / AG’s Branch / Verification / CZ 51 (1/5/M)  Dated: 18.04.2023  

To, 

The Commander Works Engineer, 

Military Engineer Services, 

Lucknow. 

PIN – 900450,  C/o 56 APO  

 

Subject: Membership Verification of ‘MES Workers Uplift Union’ in CWE Lucknow. 

 

Sir, 

I am writing to bring to your attention the matter of the membership verification of the 

'MES Workers Uplift Union' in CWE Lucknow. It has come to our attention that despite the 

necessary directives issued by Army HQrs AG's Branch on 10.09.2022 and subsequent 

instructions from the E-in-C's Branch on 17.10.2022 to Command Chief Engineer, Central 

Command, the verification of membership has not been carried out till date. 

We appreciate the efforts made by the concerned authorities towards carrying out the 

necessary action for membership verification. However, we would like to highlight that 

subordinate authorities have not been empowered by Ministry of Defence and Army HQrs to 

amend the verification process of membership of the union through check off system. 

We kindly request you to expedite the process of membership verification of the 'MES 

Workers Uplift Union' in CWE Lucknow. We believe that timely action in this regard will 

help to ensure the smooth functioning of the union and the well-being of its members. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

      Sincerely yours 

 
(MUKESH SINGH) 

General Secretary/BPMS & 

                                                                                     Member, JCM-II Level Council (MOD) 

Copy to:  1. The Engineer-in-Chief, New Delhi 

2. The CE CC, Lucknow 

  - With request to take appropriate action. 

 


